
 

March 15, 2021 

 

  
Chris Harvey 
TRC Companies 
239 W Monroe St. 
Suite 630 
Chicago IL  60606 
 

[sent electronically] 

 

 

Subject: Report Accepted – Ordinary High Water Mark Determination Hayton Area Remediation 

Project, Letter Dated January 26, 2021, BRRTS 02-08-281506 

 

Dear Mr. Harvey: 

 

Thank you for submitting the Ordinary High Water Mark (OHWM) Determination letter report dated January 26, 

2021.  The report is approved, Tecumseh may use the report to support the work for the Remedial Action 

Standards Documentation Report as required under the HARP Negotiate Agreement. 

 

The OHWM Determination report modeled the OHWM at HARP using department marked field locations 

where the OHWM was identified.  The modeled OHWM is suitable for use in the Remedial Action Standards 

Documentation Report.  However, the department reserves the right to perform additional field determination 

of the OHWM for the purpose of interpreting field data on sediment and soil chemistry, environmental 

standards related to the project, or for any other purpose related to water regulations or the Negotiated 

Agreement.   

 

The Ordinary High Water Mark model results presented in this report are for use in the Remedial Action 

Standards Documentation Report and are not intended for any other use and do not substitute for property 

specific OHWM determinations by the department for projects or actions that require such determinations. 

 

Please proceed with the preparation of the Remedial Action Standards Documentation Report.  Feel free to 

contact me if you have questions or if I may be of further assistance. 

 
Regards 

 
 

Bill Fitzpatrick, P.E., P.G.  

HARP Project Manager 

Phone (608) 320-3330 

William.Fitzpatrick@Wisconsin.gov 

 

Ecc:  Carrie Williamson, Tecumseh Products Co. 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 
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Jason Smith, Tecumseh Products Co. 

      William J. Nelson, DNR LS/8 


